
The

Primary Quarterly
K. Douglas Fraser, J. M. Duncan, Iditors ; John Hutch, Associate Idltor

VqI. XXV. Toronto, January, February, March, 1920

J/fZetJer to tjie Pupil

Dear Boys and Girls:

A Happy New Year to You!
Did you ever stop to think what a won- 

• derful thing it is to have a whole new yeai 
given to you? There are three hundred and 
sixty-six precious days this year, each one 
with twenty-four precious hours, and each 
hour with sixty precious minutes !

“We are but minutes—little things—
Each one furnished with sixty wings 
With which we fly on our unseen track;
And not a minute ever comes back."

When I was a little girl I learned 
this verse, and it helped me to think 
about my minutes and to value them 
as priceless jewels.
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